
  
  
      
January 7, 2025   
  
To: David Law, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group Chair, and participants of the IEEE 802.3  
Ethernet Working Group   
  
cc: Adam Healey, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group Vice-Chair; John D’Ambrosia, IEEE P802.3dj 
Task Force Chair; Mark Nowell, IEEE P802.3dj Task Force Vice-Chair; Howard Johnson,  Chair 
Fibre Channel, Anil Mehta, Chair PI-9 project 
  
Subject: Fibre Channel request for liaison relationship  
  
From: Tom Palkert, Chair Fibre Channel Physical Variants   
  
Dear Mr. Law and participants of IEEE 802.3 Working Group,   
  
The INCITS/Fibre Channel group would like to create and maintain a liaison relationship with the 
802.3 Working Group and further request a copy of your latest P802.3dj draft to aid us in our 
own specification development.   
  
We look forward to your future communications.   
  
  
Yours sincerely,  
Tom Palkert 
Chair, Fibre Channel Physical Variants    


